December 6, 19%0

Ms. Jeannette Bebereia

Superior Court of the State of California
County of Orange

700 Civic Center Drive West

P.O. Box 1994

Santa Ana, CA 92702-1994

Dear Jeannette:

I wanted to thank you for taking the time to jJive me an overview
cf the Superior Court's optical disk-based document prccessing
system on my recent trip to Los Angeles, It was fascinating to see
the system at an early stage of operation and I came away with
information that I believe will be helpful to us in planning and
developing our system. In addition, thanks for forwarding the
material on system costs and benefits and the RFP for the system.
Please extend my thanks and regards to Alan and Lisa Brown.

.

Sincerely,

Ortginal efgwed by

Francis X. Cameron
Deputy 188 Administrator
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